To:

From:

Subject:

City of Long Beach Memorandum
Working Together to Serve

July 19, 2016
Honorable Mayor and City Council

Councilman Al Austin, Chair, Personnel and Civil Service Commiitee

RECOMMENDED CHARTER COMMISSION APPOINTMENT

The Personnel and Civil Service Committee, at its meeting held Tuesday,
July 12, 2016, considered communications relative to the above subject.

It is the recommendation of the Personnel and Civil Service Commitiee to the
City Council that the communication be received and the following appointment
and reappointments confirmed: Citizen Police Complaint Commission (4
reappointments); Civil Service Commission (1 reappointment); and Planning
Commission (1 appointment).

Respectfully submitted,

PERSONNEL AND CIVIL SERVICE COMMITTEE

Councilman Al Austin, Chair

Prepared by:
Carolyn Hill



Mavor RoOBERT GARCIA
CITY OF LONG BEACH

July 12, 2016

MEMBERS OF THE PERSONNEL AND CIVIL SERVICE COMMITTEE
City of Long Beach

RECOMMENDATION:

To receive Charter Commission appointments and reappointments pursuant to Section
509 of the City Charter and Section 2.03.065 of the Long Beach Municipal Code.

DISCUSSION:

Citizen Police Complaint Commission
e Beekman Terry Beebe — Council District 1 Seat — Reappointment to second term
» Raul Anorve — Council District 2 Seat — Reappointment to first full term
s Jose Flores — Council District 6 Seat — Reappointment to first full term
o Suely Saro — At-Large Seat — Reappointment to first full term

Civil Service Commission
e Carolyn Smith Watts — At-Large Seat — Reappointment to Second term

Planning Commission
e Richard Lewis Jr. — At Large Seat — District 3 Resident - First term

Richard Lewis has over 25 years of experience in project management and construction
finance. He has worked on construction and development projects ranging from
Disneyland Paris to the Long Beach Ronald McDonald House. He has previously
served on the boards of the Downtown Long Beach Associates, The Center Long
Beach and the Downtown Visioning Task Force.

SUGGESTED ACTION:
Approve recommendation.

Respectfully submitted,

City of Long Beach
Dated: July 8, 2016

562.570.6801 | mayor@longbeach.gov | @ LBMayorsOffice
333 West Ocean Blvd., Long Beach, California 90802
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